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PROPOSAL

Issue:

The Delaware County Tourism Board is contributing $50,000 toward the construction of new
restroom facilities at the soccer fields at the Yorktown Sports Park. That board has requested
that the 20 year lease between the town and DCFC be extended.

Proposal:

This lease extension is for another 20 years retroactive to January 1, 2023 for the soccer fields.
The Town shall remain the owner of the land and the improvements.



